
PRC-Required Integrated Resource Planning Meeting Notice 
(ALBUQUERQUE, N.M.) – New Mexico Gas Co. (NMGC) is holding its Integrated Resource Planning (IRP) 
public advisory meeting in Santa Fe this week.  

Prior to filing a formal Integrated Resource Plan with the New Mexico Public Regulation Commission in Spring 
2016, NMGC is holding a public workshop-style meeting to provide the company with an opportunity to present 
its proposed plan and receive input from the public. 

Through this process, NMGC provides information to the public on the following: load forecasting; evaluation of 
existing supply- and demand-side resources; assessment of need for additional resources; identification of 
resource options, including general attributes of additional resources and development of cost-effective portfolio 
of resources for the future. 

IRP public meeting will be held: 

• Hotel Santa Fe, 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 
1501 Paseo de Peralta, Santa Fe, N.M. 87501 

For further information please call New Mexico Gas Company at (505) 697-3831. 

New Mexico Gas Co, the largest natural gas distribution utility in New Mexico, is part of the TECO Energy family 
of companies. New Mexico Gas serves more than 515,000 customers across New Mexico. TECO Energy Inc. 
(NYSE: TE) is an energy-related holding company with regulated electric and gas utilities in Florida and New 
Mexico: Tampa Electric, Peoples Gas System and New Mexico Gas Co. 

 


